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 OPEN CLOSE 

SPRING TERM (1) Monday 8th January Friday 16th February 

February Half-Term Break (Monday 19th—Friday 23rd February) 

SPRING TERM (2) Monday 26th February Thursday 28th March  

End of Term Easter Break (Monday 1st April—Friday 12th April) 

SUMMER TERM (1) Monday 15th April Friday 24th May 

May Half-Term Break (Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May) 

SUMMER TERM (2) Monday 3rd June Friday 19th July 

   

* Friday 29th March is a Bank Holiday (Good Friday) and school is closed to Pupils  

Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday and school is closed to Pupils 

Monday 22nd July is an INSET day and school is closed to Pupils 

Dear Parents and Carers. 
 

A belated Happy New Year! I hope you had an enjoyable and restful Christmas break and that 2024 will be a great year for us all. 
 

We have had an excellent first week back. At Heelands, we were lucky enough to be offered free tickets for Years 1 and 2 to attend the 
pantomime at MK Theatre. I know this was offered to us at the very last minute, so thank you to Miss Daley for organising the opportunity 
and to parents for working with us to get permissions and to collect children either from the theatre or late form school. It  sounds like 
they all had an amazing time. 
 

Both schools have been having their Immersion Days this week. As a reminder, these are days at the beginning of a new topic when      
classes become ‘immersed’ in the new learning and teachers find out what their children already know about the content.  
 

At the end of the Autumn term, we had Summerfield’s Got Talent on the final afternoon. There were some very confident performances 
and Miss Daley and I are now waiting for prizes to arrive in order to hand them out. Look out in the next newsletter for some photos of 
the winners. 
 

As ever, if you need to ask any questions or have any queries, please email either office@heelands.org or office@summerfieldschool.org 
and someone will get back to you at the earliest opportunity. 
 

Have a great weekend, 
 

Ian Fraser 
Executive Headteacher 
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